
District 
Attorney 
Funding

• Historically, the State funded a significant share of the costs of 
District Attorney Offices

• In 1975 the State covered 19% of the total DA costs with the 
remainder being paid for by the Counties. The State provided 
funding for elected DA salaries, a portion of the DDA salaries, 
and witness fees. 

• By 2000 State funding for DA Offices had dropped to 9%. In 
2001 the State eliminated financial support for witness fees 
and in 2005 the State also eliminated financial support for 
DDA salaries. 

• The 2007-09 budget restored $444,392 for DDA salary 
support, but this support was eliminated in the biennium 
2009-11 budget. 

• Since 2011, apart from some limited grant funding, the 
Counties have had the sole responsibility of funding 100% of 
Deputy District Attorney salaries. 

• Today, the State covers elected DA compensation and 
benefits 





District 
Attorneys

• Based on legislative history research, since 2003, 
District Attorneys have been paid based on a two-
tier annual compensation plan (not in statute):

• Tier 1 includes counties with populations 
exceeding 100,000

• Tier 2 includes counties with populations less 
than 100,000 



HB 2308
SECTION 1. ORS 8.852 is amended to read:
8.852. The district attorneys of the various 
counties shall be paid monthly salaries as 
adopted in the salary plan provided for in ORS 
240.240 (2), to include salary adjustments 
awarded management service employees. 
The salary plan must provide for each district 
attorney in this state to be paid the same 
salary. 


